
 

Town of Westerlo  

Comprehensive Plan Committee Minutes 

Meeting on Wednesday, March 24th, 2021 

 

The Town of Westerlo Comprehensive Plan Committee held a meeting on Wednesday 

March 24th 2021 virtually via Zoom. Committee Chair Dave Lendrum opened the 

meeting at 7:03 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  

 

*This meeting was held fully virtually. 

 Those in attendance virtually:  Committee Members John Sefcik, Dave Lendrum, Bill 

Scrafford, Jill Henck, and Tom DellaRocco were present via Zoom meeting. Chuck Voss 

was present as the consultant.  

 

Also present: Beau Leondorf 

 

1. Minutes: Jill Henck made a motion to approve the minutes of the March 10th 2021 

meeting. Seconded by Tom DellaRocco.  All voted in favor.  

2. The committee reviewed the Aging In Place documents and finalized the goals 

and actions to send to B & L for formatting into the draft document.  

3. Reviewed the Environmental goals and actions to send to B & L for formatting 

into the draft document.  

4. Reviewed the Government and Finances goals and actions to send to B & L for 

formatting into the draft document.  

5. Discussed goals left on the original draft goals, numbered 15, 16, and 21, and 

agreed that these had been incorporated into other sections or did not need to be 

addressed in the comprehensive plan.   

6. The committee agreed that the initial goals have been drafted pending final 

revision.  

7. Planning for the next meeting.  The committee discussed the following steps and 

agreed to meet on the planned second and fourth Wednesday in April to potentially 

finalize the document.  At the next meeting we will discuss the appropriate order/priority 

of the implementation matrix.    

Jill made a motion to adjourn at 8:55pm. Bill seconded.  

The next meeting is on April 14th at 7:00 PM.   

 

 Submitted by, 

Dave Lendrum 

Comp Plan Committee Chair 


